
November 5, 2017 

MASS  INTENTIONS 

SAT 
11/4 

4:30 PM 
 

Darlene Franklin by  
Rich & Karen Moriarty 

SUN 
11/5 

7:30 AM 
  

All Saints Family 

 10:00 AM 
 

Leo & Christina Petit by  
LeRoy & Joyce Petit 

MON 
11/6 

 No Mass 

TUES 
11/7 

5:30 PM Sister Mary Mollison 

WED 
11/8 

9:15 AM 
 

Mary Louise Forjan by  
Ruth Gimenez 

11/9 8:00 AM Monica Schneider by  
Carolyn Strebelinski  

FRI 
11/10 

8:00 AM Lee Kosterman by his  
family and friends  

SAT 
11/11 

4:30 PM 
 

Fred Krause by  
Ruth Krause  

SUN 
11/12                                                        

7:30 AM 
 

Florence Piotrowski by her  
family 

 10:00 AM 
 

All Saints Family  

THIRT-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

PARISH PRESS 
 

PRIESTS FOR LIFE  
 

Dear Parishioners: 
 
The White House handed people of faith two victories this 
week and I hope you will join me in celebrating them! 
 
Since 2012, Priests for Life has been battling the unjust 
mandate from the Department of Health and Human Ser-
vices (HHS) that  tried to force practically all employers 
(except houses of worship and some others), to provide 
abortifacient and contraceptive drugs and devices to their 
employees.  We filed the fourth of what turned into more 
than 100 lawsuits, and ours, Priests for Life vs. HHS, was 
one of seven that was heard by the U.S. Supreme Court.  
The Court saw a way for the government and the petition-
ers to work out a solution, and ordered that they do so. 
 
On Friday, the Administration put new rules in effect that 
broaden the exemption that houses of worship received to 
include faith-based ministries, like Priests for Life, and 
others as well, who have a religious or moral objection. 
This is a win for people of faith and all Americans.  
 
On Tuesday, the House of Representatives passed by a 
strong margin the Pain-Capable Unborn Child Protection 
Act, saying that babies in the womb who can feel pain 
may not be aborted!  This is a major victory.  We now 
have to pressure the US Senate to pass this bill also, and 
we’ll do so through our action alerts.  Please have your 
parishioners sign up for them at:     
  www.StopAbortionNow.org 
Let’s pray and work together for continued victories like 
these!  God Bless you for choosing Life!  Fr. David  
 

******* 

 
Please Note - Mass on Wednesday will be celebrated at  

St. Michael’s Oratory.   
 
 

MAINTENANCE PERSON 
  All Saints Catholic Parish, Berlin has an opening for a  

maintenance employee -  28-30 hours per week.   
The maintenance employee is responsible to complete  

routine maintenance tasks and oversee overall maintenance of  
All Saints Parish Church Complex,  
including all buildings and grounds.  

This position involves physical labor, the ability to work with  
others and represent All Saints Parish in a professional manner. 

Knowledge of the procedures and practices of the  
Catholic Church is preferred.   

To learn more about the job duties, stop at the parish office at 
N8566 State Road 49, Berlin or call 361-5252.  

 

******* 
 

THANKSGIVING DINNER - We are happy to once again be 
serving this special dinner on Thursday, Nov. 23 in our parish hall 
beginning at 12:30 PM.  We invite anyone who will be spending 
the day alone to join us for a wonderful dinner and a nice time to 
visit.   
     Meals will also be delivered within the city limits of Berlin and if 
you'd like to join us for dinner, transportation will be available.  
     Ladies, you know our dinner wouldn’t be complete without a 
slice of your delicious pie.  We are so grateful to all of you who 
always help us out with dessert.  Thank you for sharing your time 
and talent with our parish by helping provide his holiday meal.  
 

Come to the Manger…. 
 As an Instrumentalist whose music will greet His people as 

they gather for worship. 

 As a Choir Member whose voice will sing of His goodness 

and His peace 

 As a Reader whose voice will proclaim His word to the 

people who once walked in darkness. 

The Youth of All Saints Parish, grades 1 through 12 are invited 

to participate in the celebration of the Holy Mass on Christmas 

Christmas Eve, lead by Sara 

Clinch & Jana Dahms. We 

will celebrate with a Youth 

Mass Sunday,  December 

24th at 5:30 p.m.  Please  

contact Jana Dahms @ the 

Parish Office 920-361-5252 

if you child wishes to partici-

pate and please have them 

attend the practices as often 

as your schedule will allow.  



SANCTUARY LAMP - lit to signal the True Presence of Christ 
in the tabernacle, is donated by Judy Martin in memory of the  
deceased of the Martin and Kujawa Families.  
 
REST IN PEACE - Barbara A. Ficken who passed away from 
this life and was buried from our church on Thursday; and Elmer 
Schmid who was remembered in funeral services at the Wiecki-
Skipchak Funeral home on Friday. God grant them eternal rest.  
   
Bingo - Sunday, November 5 at 6:30 PM in the parish hall  
Bingo - Sunday, November 12 at 6:30 PM in the parish hall  
Kitchen Workers: Sue Koch and Gloria Lichtfuss 
Cakes:  Linda Murkley, Mary Jo Miller, and Gloria Lichtfuss 
 
ROSARY PRAYER WALK: Join us on the first Monday of the 
month, November 6th, at 5:30 PM on the frontage road near the 
cinema in Oshkosh for the Rosary & Prayer Walk to end abortion.    
 
COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN (CCW) - will meet on Mon-
day, Nov. 6 at 5:30 PM in the parish hall.   
 
BLESSED ARE THEY WHO MOURN - grief support group  
will meet on Monday, November 6 at 6:30 PM in the Reading/
Resource Room at church.  Anyone who has experienced the  
loss of a loved one is welcome to attend.  If you have questions, 
please call 920-361-1806.  
   
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS - would like to thank our parishion-
ers for their generous support during the Life Saver Drive. This 
years Life saver drive raised $500. 100% of the proceeds will go 
towards Pro-Life Wisconsin and the personhood amendment.  
 
REMEMBRANCE BOOK - We invite you to list your deceased 
loved ones in the Remembrance Book that is in the gathering 
space, as we remember them during November, the month dedi-
cated to the poor souls.  
 
MASS OF REMEMBRANCE- we remember our deceased loved 
ones from the past year.  Masss will be celebrated on Thursday, 
Nov. 9 at 6:30 PM.  Anyone is welcome to attend this Mass.   
 
SOMETHING NEW THIS YEAR - ‘Advent by Candlelight’ will 
be held in our parish hall Tuesday, December 5.  It is still in the 
planning stages, but will include a spiritual time, dessert only that 
we will provide and ?.  We are looking for ladies who would like to 
host and decorate a table?  Call Carol Brennan at 361-9065, 
 
CATHOLIC HERALD  - Are you receiving the Catholic Herald 
subscription at your home?  Do you know that our parish is billed 
for this subscription?  If you are receiving the Catholic Herald, this 
is just a reminder that we ask each subscriber to contribute $25 a 
year for their subscription to help defray the cost charged to our 
parish.  If you have not paid for your subscription you may place 
your money in the weekend offertory collection in an envelope 
marked Catholic Herald, mail to the parish office or stop in at the 
parish office.  If you have any questions regarding your Catholic 
Herald subscription please call the parish office at 361-5252.   
 

SOUPS ON - The Berlin United Methodist Church women’s group 

will be serving its Soup Supper on Tuesday, Nov. 7 from 4:00pm 

to 7pm.  The menu includes a hearty bowl of homemade soup, a 

sandwich, a slice of pie and a beverage.  The cost is only $7 per  

adult, $3 for children ages 5-10 and free for children 4 and under.  

HEALING AFTER ABORTION -  Someone you know has been 
touched by abortion.  Reaching out to them with a message of 
hope & healing might be the best gift you ever gave.  Let them 
know that our God is loving and forgiving.  They can speak to 
priests and counselors specially trained to help in the healing pro-
cess by calling this confidential number:  608-821-3177.  
 

  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES  
Wednesday, November 8  
Grades K - 5      3:30 PM - 5:00 PM All Saints Church 
Grades 6 - 8       6:00 PM - 7:30 PM             All Saints Church             
Sunday, November 12 
Grades 9 & 10 8:30 AM - 11:45 AM All Saints Church 
 
YOUTH GROUP - will meet in the parish hall on Sunday,  
November 5 after the 10:00 Mass.  All students 6 - 12th grades 
are invited to join the fun . . . food and games until 1:00 PM.  
 
WHAT IS SOUL FOOD?  Soul Food is an Ecumenical Program 
for high school students held during their lunch hour.  During 
this short amount of time the students are given a brief message 
to inspire them. Grace Lutheran Church hosts the lunch every 
Thursday, because it is next door to the high school. Currently 
there are four churches that participate. All Saint's is responsible 
for making the lunch, serving, baking and cleaning up on the 
fourth Thursday of every month. If you are interested in helping 
or would like to know more about the program please contact 
Jana Dahms at 920-361-5252 or jdahms@allsaintsberlin.org.  
 

LABELS FOR EDUCATION - program is coming to an 
end.  If you have any Campbell’s products with point labels 
on them, please drop them off at church or school by Dec 
20 as we will be doing one final mailing on that date.  Thank 
you for your support over the many years that this program 
has been running. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This is the last weekend to schedule your 

session for the upcoming  
Church Photo Directory.  

Photography sessions for our new church directory begin  
November 10th!  

Each family will receive a FREE 8 x 10 portrait for participating 
and a copy of the directory.   

Family Portraits make great gifts for the upcoming holidays!  
You can schedule your session now on the All Saints Parish 

website: www.allsaintsberlin.org 
Find the above picture at the bottom of the homepage on the 
website, click on the image, and schedule your photography 

session or call the Parish Office for assistance 920-361-5252. 

 
THIS WEEK AT ALL SAINTS PARISH. . . 
 

                                   November 6 - 12, 2017 
Monday:               Planned Parenthood Rosary Walk 5:30PM 
  CCW Mtg - 5:30 PM - Parish Hall 
  Grief Group - 6:30 PM - R/R Room 
Wednesday: TMIY - 5:30 AM - Parish Hall 
  RE Classes - See Below 
  RCIA 6:00 - 7:30 PM 
  Bible Study 2-3 PM & 6:30-7:30 PM - Hall 
  Private Confessions 4:30 - 6:30 PM 
  No Choir Rehearsal    
Thursday: Mass of Remembrance - 6:30 PM  
Sunday:  Bored in Spirit-Class - 8:45 AM - Mtg Room 
  Mass at 10:00 AM - Choir will Sing  
  Bingo - 6:30 PM - Parish Hall 

tel:(920)%20361-5252
mailto:jdahms@allsaintsberlin.org

